
 
August 21st, 2025 

 
The Regional Transportation and Highway Safety Committee conducted an in-person meeting on the  

morning of Thursday August 21st, 2025. 

First, the committee reviewed and approved the minutes from the prior meeting that occurred in March.  

Ms. Ava Oljeski then introduced upcoming Grants and directed questions and communications to Ms. 

Mollie Thompson.  

This was followed by a District 4 update by Mr. Brad Bottoms. Mr. Bottoms. gave a detailed update on all  

highway projects that are occurring in the region.  

The next item on the agenda was the discussion of the SHIFT Boosting Process. The committee decided 

to boost 2 projects per County and come to a consensus on one extra project. This totaled to 13 boosted projects 

for the SHIFT Process.   

No other business was discussed. There were no citizens in attendance.  

The meeting was adjourned and the next meeting was tentatively scheduled for early November.   

Motion for Approval 


